From: Sent: Child Care <CHILDCARE@LISTSERV.STATE.NV.US> on behalf of Nathan K. Orme <nkorme@HEALTH.NV.GOV>

Wednesday, March 13, 2019 8:30 AM CHILDCARE@LISTSERV.STATE.NV.US

To: Subject:

New Suspension Process for Child Care and Development Program Participants

New Suspension Process for Child Care and Development Program Participants

Steps include training and support for social, emotional intervention

NOTE: The email below is being sent on behalf of the Division of Welfare and Supportive Services (DWSS) as a notice to facilities that are registered as a subsidy provider and therefore receive funding from the Child Care and Development Block Grant through either the Las Vegas Urban League or The Children's Cabinet.

The Child Care and Development Program (CCDP) will be implementing an Expulsion and Suspension Prevention policy effective April 1, 2019. This new policy will require that certain steps be taken by child care providers prior to suspending or expelling a child from your program. The steps include training and support from the Technical Assistance Center for Social Emotional Intervention (TACSEI) and the overarching goal is to improve the quality and continuity of care for children in Nevada.

Prior to policy implementation, CCDP would like to invite you to an open forum for discussion on expulsion and suspension, feedback from your program, and to provide answers to any questions you have about the policy and the support TACSEI will provide.

RENO	LAS VEGAS	CARSON CITY
Date:	Date:	Date:
March 19th, 2019	March 211, 2019	March 29th, 2019
Location:	Location:	Location:
The Children's Cabinet	The Children's Cabinet	The Department of Education
1090 S. Rock Boulevard	5905 S. Decatur Blvd #13	700 E. 5 th St
Reno, NV 89502	Las Vegas, NV 89118	Carson City, NV 89701
12:00pm	12:00pm	12:00pm

The dates and locations of the meetings are as follows: